
From:      "Martin Wohlgemuth" <martin@bakehousedistillery.com>
Sent:       Sat, 23 Apr 2022 11:30:33 +1000
To:                        HVC@huonvalley.tas.gov.au
Subject:                Priority Vegetation Report

To whom it may concern,

In relation to the property outlined in this report, I wish to bring to the Councils attention that the large eucalyptus 
trees on this property provide an important refuge for many birds species, making the crossing of central Dover.
Above all the seasonal migration of the swift parrot to these southern latitudes, sees them in loud flocks flying and 
feeding amongst these trees, especially the blue gums all that form part of their habitat.
I notice that the importance of these native trees is absent from the the Priority Vegetation report covering this 
property.

Kind regards,
Martin Wohlgemuth
8 Station Road, Dover
Mob; +61 409 981 062
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